Victor and Louisa Rull

Angela Bourke

A/g General Manager
Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 520

Melbourne VIC 3001

28/04/2019
RE: Blue Aurora Pty Ltd - Application for an individual exemption

Dear Angela,

We would like to vote in FAVOUR to the proposed application and would like BLUE AURORA Pty Ltd
to be granted an individual exemption to hold a retailer authorization under the National
Energy Retail Law to continue to sell energy at Cairns Beach Resort.

The methodology used by Blue Aurora Pty Ltd for calculation electricity consumption shares
through the existing infrastructure of “embedded electricity network” at Cairns Beach Resort
seems to be fair, well explained in the invoices and news letters, and well suited the situation,
We believe Blue Aurora Pty Ltd acts in best interest of unit owners.

Granting the individual exemption for Blue Aurora Pty Ltd would legalise the existing status

quo, and set certain regulations to the way the energy is distributed in the resort. In our
opinion all unit owners would benefit from this decision.

Yours sincerely,

Victor and Louisa Rull




